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June 1, 2006

Dear Kewaneeans,

You've gotten the cards, you've seen the website, you've heard the buzz.  Now it's your chance to be part of history - the Great 2006 Kamp Kewanee Reunion is fast approaching.  We've already heard from almost three-hundred kampers and kounselors and the majority have expressed their intention to attend the reunion.

Friday, September 8th., KK'ers from all over the world will begin congregating at the ACE Center in Lafayette Hill, PA, site of the previous three KK reunions.  The main festivities will be Saturday night, September 9th, when we will have drinks, dinner and a presentation with entertainment and speakers representing several generations of Kewaneeans.  Sunday, September 10th promises disorganized rounds of golf, capture-the-flag and a non-compulsory morning dip in the ACE Center's pool.

Enclosed is a flyer describing the accomodations at the ACE Center.  If you plan to stay there overnight, please make your own arrangments.  Call 1-800-523-3000 to reserve a room.  Tell them you are part of the KAMP KEWANEE 2006 Reunion.  Our special lodging rates per night are $119 for a single, $129 for a double, and $169 for four-to-a-room.  Add another 8% for taxes.  Breakfast is included. 

We're also enclosing our own reservation form, which should be completed and mailed along with your check.  For the reunion itself on Saturday night, the charge for the banquet and entertainment is $110 per adult and $55 for each child under the age of thirteen (13).  This reflects the actual expenses. As always, Dick Sundheim is our trusted treasurer.  Please mail your check and reservation form to him using the enclosed stamped-and-addressed envelope.

We would very much appreciate receiving your check no later than Friday, August 25st.  It would be wise to get your check in early, as seating in the banquet hall is limited and we are expecting one of the largest turnouts for any Kamp Reunion since the 80's.  An accurate forecast of the attendance will help us greatly in our ongoing dealings with the facility, the caterers and other suppliers.  We don't want to run low on bug juice.  We will send you confirmation once we receive your registration form and check .

Jeff Landau is handing the ACE Center negotiations and arrangements.  If you have questions about the facility, meals or accommodations, or have any special requests or needs, contact Jeff by email at Jeff.Landau@calibresys.com or by phone at 703-863-5812 and he will be glad to help out.

In the meantime, please visit our website, www.kampkewanee.com, for the latest reunion news, RSVP list, photos, recordings and other goodies.  And don't neglect the wonderful "guestbook" on the website as a means of communicating with other kk'ers and keeping us all posted on your news and views.

We are still looking for anyone who has a 1971, 1972 or 1973 Final Knocker that we can copy and add to the Kamp Arkhive.  We are also missing Final Knockers from the years 1945-1947.  If you have any of these precious documents, please contact WFIL at sklein@goldenware.com or call 603-889-7226.

This reunion is shaping up to be one of the best attended since kamp closed after the summer of '73.  Please return your registration form as soon as you can.  We look forward to seeing you in September.

KEE KEE WAH !


The Kamp Kewanee Reunion Kommittee



Steve WFIL Klein '63, Rabblerouser, sklein@goldenware.com, 603-889-7226



Jeff Landau  '69, Logistics, Jeff.Landau@calibresys.com, 703-863-5812



Johnny Samuels '61, Entertainment, jas@automaticdevices.com, 610-866-9855


Dick Sundheim '41, Treasurer, JoanAndDickHello@aol.com, 215-635-4935
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